

Site: Sandpits Rd, Ludlow, Shropshire SY8 1HG

Telephone: 01584 872765

Site: Clee View, Ludlow Shropshire SY8 1HX

Telephone: 01584 873602

Email: admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk Website: www.ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk

18 March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following the announcement tonight that schools across the country are to close on Friday, I want to let you know what our plans are for the following weeks.

We will, in line with the directive, close for most students at the end of the school day on Friday 20th March 2020. Teachers will be providing work for the children to do at home, more detail will be provided tomorrow and Friday.

Children of key workers (health worker, emergency services, social care workers and delivery drivers) and those children where safeguarding is a priority, or who are in receipt of an Educational Healthcare Plan will be catered for in school. We will await further information from the Department of Education on the provision we are to put in place and arrangements for children in receipt of Free School Meals.

If you are a worker in the key groups outlined (health worker, police, supermarket delivery staff, social care workers), and you have no other provision for childcare to enable you to carry out your role, can I ask you to please alert the school in one of the following ways;

Email: admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk Phone: 01584 872765 or 01584 873602

Please include the name of your child.

We will continue to update you as and when we have more information. Please keep checking your emails / class Dojo and the website over the next few days.

Kind regards

Late Matte

Kate Mather

Headteacher